
 

The following is the timetable for the return of your child’s books: 

 

Thursday, 25th February  

9.30am – 10.30am Junior Infants 

10.30am – 11.30am Senior Infants 

11.30am – 12.30pm First Class 

12.30pm – 1.30pm Second Class 

 

 

Please make sure that all of your child’s books and copies are returned in the plastic box.  We 

thank you for your co-operation and look forward to seeing you tomorrow. 

 


